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I am opposed to rank choice voting in our state. First of all we just voted this option 

down in the last election! Secondly it should be one person, one vote as our 

forefathers envisioned. I am sick and tired of the mob rule of the democrat party in 

Oregon. They do not listen to we the people.  


